
June 6, 2007

Heavy rain restricts travel on Highway 591 near Caroline

Caroline... Until further notice, a section of Highway 591 west of Highway 22 will be restricted to one lane.

The section is undergoing grading and gravelling work. Heavy rainfall has caused road conditions to
deteriorate to the point where only one lane can remain open to traffic.

Motorists are asked to use caution in the area and obey all signs.

A further advisory will be issued when the lane restriction is lifted.
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Media enquiries may be directed to:

Heath Wollms
Infrastructure Engineer
Alberta Infrastructure and Transportation
(403) 755-6146

To call toll-free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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